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President’s Letter 
Greetings! Nice to see the weather changing as we head into cooler months. Your board has been 
working hard on several events and projects coming up in the next few months that I'm really excited 
about. Plans for a neighborhood garage sale and fall clean up in October are both great opportunities 
to clean out the garage and get rid of your yard waste too. Super excited about the FREE Heroes 
Event to thank all the agencies involved during the Thompson Fire. Live music and fun for everyone. 
Please RSVP so the planning committee has enough food on hand for the event. October 31st is the 
2nd annual Trunk or Treat at the event center parking lot. Last year was a huge success, so looking 
forward to more decorations and goodies this year. Start thinking about our canned food drive in 
November and consider stocking up when you see those sales at the grocery store to donate. Anything 
is helpful to those in need at that time of year. The board continues to meet monthly and work on the 
CC&Rs, and we are making progress!! A few people attended the FireWise meeting in August so look 
for more info on that in the coming months. Whew! Lots going on so be sure to check out the website 

for information on events and meetings. Stay safe and happy fall! Lydia Lopes 
 
 
 
 

•  
• THANK YOU HERO’S EVENT – NEW DATE 

. The new date for our Thank You Heroes Event will be Saturday October 19th from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m. at 
the Lake Oroville Golf and Event Center. Here's the chance we've all been waiting for - to personally 
thank and honor the men and women from so many agencies who worked tirelessly to save lives and 
our own Kelly Ridge! 

. 
We will have food, activities and live music for all to enjoy. There will also be a recognition presentation 
for the Honorees by the KREOA Board. This event is FREE for all attendees, so please be sure to 
RSVP to ensure we have enough food for all! To RSVP and/or to volunteer, go to 
kellyridgehoa@gmail.com (preferred) or call the KREOA office at 530-589-2665.  Please be sure to 
indicate how many will attend. Thank you and See You Then!! 
 
 
 
 

mailto:kellyridgehoa@gmail.com
mailto:kellyridgehoa@gmail.com


 



 


